

Brussels, 8 May 2015

CM 2559/15

COPEN JAI

COMMUNICATION

REQUEST FOR CONTRIBUTION

From:	Presidency
To:	Delegations
Subject:	Working Party on Cooperation in Criminal Matters (Mutual recognition
	experts)
	= Preparation of the meeting on 18 June 2015

The Presidency intends to organise a meeting of the Working Party on Cooperation in Criminal Matters (COPEN) on 18 June 2015, in order to discuss issues relating to mutual recognition.

To this end, the Presidency would like to know if delegations have any issues which they would like to raise at that meeting, including, but not limited to the implementation of Framework Decisions and Directives in the field of mutual recognition of decisions in criminal matters.

Delegations which have any issue to raise are kindly invited to inform the Presidency thereof (inga.melnace@mfa.gov.lv), as well as the Council Secretariat (steven.cras@consilium.europa.eu), before cob on 28 May 2015.

CM 2559/15